
 

 

September 11, 2019 

 

TO:   KMPO Board Members 
FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: 2019-2025 KMPO TIP Amendment #23 revising construction funding levels on   

  a Federal Safety – Local Project  
 

KMPO 2019-2025 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #23 Revising Key Number 13874 West 

Riverview Drive This amendment requested by ITD/LHTAC modifies the KN 13874 construction amount in Federal 

Safety - Local funds.  KMPO is administratively amending the 2019-2025 Transportation Improvement Program to revise 
the construction funding level as described, and as approved by the ITD.  ITD certifies Federal Safety – Local Program 

funds are available to support the funding identified within this amendment. 

  
 Project                      Phase   2019         Total   Federal    Local   

STC-5740, W RIVERVIEW DR, POST FALLS HD 1 Construct 751 751  696  55  1 

13874 MP 1.448 - 1.77 RESRF/RESTO&REHAB, Minor Widening Develop - 236  219  17   

POST FALLS HD FED SAFETY - LOCAL Right Of Way - 100  93  7   

 
The project identified above will provide safety improvements on local system roadways that will contribute to meeting 
the ITD Safety performance measures with anticipated reductions in the number, type and severity of crashes on the 
regional transportation system.   
 
The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves this Administrative Amendment #23 as identified above 

effective September 11, 2019. 

 
This amendment will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net  on September 11, 2019. 

http://www.kmpo.net/

